
Information from the high school office will be emailed out as indicated below.  
 

For current 8th grade Campbell Hall students and  
students new to Campbell Hall (grades 9-12): 

Information will be emailed in mid-April. 
 
This email will provide information about academic options and general information 
about athletics, advisory, orientation, community service, college counseling, and more.  
Included will be an invitation for a 45-minute scheduling meeting appointment in May 
where one of the high school deans, college counselors, academic dean, or principals 
will meet with both student and parent(s)/guardian(s) to make course requests for  
next year and begin thinking about your Campbell Hall high school academic plan.  
The email will also provide specific information and materials to help you prepare for  
your scheduling meeting. These meetings will be held on zoom for students new to 
Campbell Hall. 
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